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To: Oregon Public Utilities Commission       
 
 
     We at CorePacket LLC dba FIBERFI are requesting cancellation of our Certificate of 
Authority. We are not providing services governed by the Oregon Utilities Commission nor will 
we in the future. The filing was a mistake on the part of a past employee. 

 

Please feel free to reach out with any questions.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Edward Evi 

Member 

 

 

13024 SE 156th Ave  
Happy Valley, OR 97086 
503-505-9727 
 


